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MY GOALS FOR THE
NEW SCHOOL YEAR
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Miss
Hadia

Mr
Richard

I went to Korea with my family during the summer holiday. I
visited different places and ate different food. The most
impressive activity was joining the local tour in Korea. I visited
Petite France which is a French cultural village set in the Korean
countryside. It is designed with flowers, stars, and a Little Prince.
I tried Stir-fried Spicy Chicken and it was spicy and delicious. I
liked it a lot. I also visited the Gangchon rail park to ride a rail
bike and enjoy the beautiful scenery. The memories of this trip
are still fresh in my mind. I am looking forward to my next trip.

TEACHER’S CORNER
Hello Students!
Welcome back to another fun school year. In summer, I visited my favorite
country, Malaysia. I went to the capital city, Kuala Lumpur and took this
amazing photo in front of the Petronas Towers. I had a wonderful summer and
hope yours was too. Wishing this new school year to be fun filled, educational
and healthy for all of us. See you around! 

3

Upcoming Events Game Zone Quiz Time!

WISHING YOU A SCHOOL YEAR FILLED WITH
NEW DISCOVERIES, EXCITING CHALLENGES,

AND AMAZING OPPORTUNITIES.

Hello students!
As we are now in the new school year, it is time to look back at our summer
memories! We decided to have a relaxing summer vacation in Hong Kong.
We stayed at the Ocean Park Hotel as well as Disneyland Hotel Resort. We
had so much fun as we spent our time swimming and of course eating lots
of delicious food. Wishing you a happy school year full of beautiful and
long-lasting memories! 

1st Exam (16 - 21st/11)

Thanksgiving Day (24/11)

Ms Ng


